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United Way Miami honors the Austin Hollo
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Austin Hollo was honored as the recipient of our first-ever Next-Gen Philanthropy Award at the annual Tocqueville Society Grand
Reception on February 8, 2024. Learn about Austin's unwavering dedication to building a stronger Miami through the power of
generational philanthropy. Congratulations, Austin! Video credit: @Wsvn7NewsMiami




